
Proposed Action - USMC 

U.S. Marine Corps Relocation from Okinawa, Japan to Guam

The proposed action would:

• Relocate command, air, ground, and logistics units (which includes 

 approximately 8,000 service members and 9,000 family members)

 from Okinawa, Japan to Guam

• Develop mission-critical infrastructure

• Develop mission support infrastructure

• Develop community support infrastructure

• Develop U.S. Marine Corps training areas in the Mariana Islands 


